A UNIVERSITY OF
'}Jq‘ TEXAS OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

ARLINGTON

September 25, 2012

Dr. Belle S. Wheelan

President, Commission on Colleges

Southern Association of Colleges and Schools
1866 Southern Lane

Decatur, Georgia 30033-4097

Dear Dr. Wheelan:

This letter is to notify the Commission on Colleges of our intent to offer the Master of
Science in Software Engineering, at an additional site, beginning January 14, 2013.
Classes will be held at L3 Communications Corporation (L3Com), Link Simulation and
Training Division, at 2200 Arlington Downs Road, Arlington, Texas, 76011.

The admission, curriculum and graduation requirements are the same for this program
for L3Com employees, as for the existing Master of Software Engineering offered on
campus. The attached prospectus describes the program planning, proposed schedule
of course offerings, faculty qualifications, library resources, physical resources, financial
support model, and evaluation and assessment for the program.

If you require any additional information, please contact Dr. Pam Haws, Associate Vice
President for Institutional Research, Planning and Effectiveness at (817)272-3365.
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